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I understand the need for compassionate housing for families in Oregon, I`m 

sympathetic to the challenges of difficult economic times. 

 

I think some folks know they can play the system to their advantage and not pay rent. 

If we work to provide quality housing, we should be compensated for it. 

 

I support this bill because it gives people three chances to improve their situation. If 

not they will be filtered out. It may be a hard lesson, but a valuable one indeed. 

 

Thanks, 


